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We welcome today’s announcement that an aid convoy has entered Gaza, the first since the outbreak of hostilities on October 7.
The 20-truck convoy includes life-saving supplies provided by the Egyptian Red Crescent and the United Nations which are approved to
cross and be received by the Palestinian Red Crescent, with the support of the United Nations.
The delivery follows days of deep and intense negotiations with all relevant sides to make sure that aid operation into Gaza resumes as
quickly as possible and with the right conditions.
I am confident that this delivery will be the start of a sustainable effort to provide essential supplies – including food, water, medicine
and fuel – to the people of Gaza, in a safe, dependable, unconditional and unimpeded manner.
Two weeks since the start of hostilities, the humanitarian situation in Gaza – already precarious – has reached catastrophic levels. It is
critical that aid reaches people in need wherever they are across Gaza, and at the right scale.
The people of Gaza have endured decades of suffering. The international community cannot continue to fail them.
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